
September 2020 Updates 

Office Closed September 7th 

In observance of Labor Day, City Hall will be 

closed Monday, September 7th.  Garbage   

collection scheduled to run in Ward 1 on 

Monday will run on Tuesday. You are the    

reason we celebrate Labor Day, we thank our     

residents for all of their dedication and hard 

work! 

Yard of The Month 

The City Beautification Team would like to 

remind you they are always accepting        

nominations!  Each month 2 winners are      

selected and the signs are placed in their yard 

for the month.  Please submit your nominations 

by calling City Hall, sending a message to the 

City of Columbus Facebook page or  emailing 

ewilliams@columbusks.gov 

Columbus Recipient of KDOT Grant 

The Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) has      

selected Columbus as one of the recipients for the 2022 

City Connecting Link Improvement Grant in the amount of  

$300,000 for construction and engineering of the mill and 

overlay on US-69 from Maple St to the north city limits.  

More info to come in the coming months! 



Join Our Team!  

Animal Control Officer 

The City of Columbus is accepting               

applications for the position of Animal Control 

Officer.  This is a full-time position with      

excellent benefits. Ideal candidate will be     

interested in beginning a career in law          

enforcement or is passionate about animal   

welfare.  No experience is required in law    

enforcement or animal control   responsibilities 

but is preferred.  Must be 18 years of age, have 

a high school diploma (or equivalent) and a 

valid driver’s license.  Full job descriptions 

and applications are available on our website at 

www.columbusks.gov or in person at 300 E. 

Maple. 

Have you seen the progress at our Parks?  We 

are excited for all the updates that have been 

made in the past year, we hope you are too! 

We would like to introduce the 

newest member of the City of   

Columbus team Mr. Jake Letner 

working as our Community      

Development Coordinator. Jake 

comes to us from Pittsburg,    

Kansas! He attended Pittsburg 

High School & Pittsburg State 

University.  He hold as B.A. from Pittsburg State           

University and M.P.A. from the University of Missouri-

Kansas City.  He currently is an Auditor with the Johnson 

County Department of Treasury and Financial              

Management.  Mr. Letner’s goal in this position is to help 

the City of Columbus maximize the effectiveness of the 

Pathways grant.  Specifically, working with internal and 

external stakeholders to promote meaningful development 

activities that improve the physical and economic health of 

our community.  We welcome Mr. Letner to the City of   

Columbus! 


